January 7, 1995

Dear Officer/Delegate
Ohio Steering Committee,

Hope that each of you have trudged through the holiday season with your sobriety intact and , at
least, a modicum of serenity.

This letter is to inform you of the next meeting of the Steering Committee for the Ohio Roundup.
It has been moved forward by one week. The meeting will be held February 19, 1995 at 11:00
a.m. in the Columbus meeting room at Northminster Presbyterian Church, 203 King Avenue. For
those of you new to the committee, King Avenue is just south of the Ohio State University
campus. The church is west of High Street and east of Neil Avenue. Enter from the east step to
the basement. We must be completed in time for the Big Book meeting at 1:30 p.m.

Please, also, make note of your September letter which asked you to search for archive materials
from all of the previous Roundups. If you have accumulated items, please bring them so that they
may be displayed at the next Roundup in Dayton..

The major part of the February agenda will concern the progress report of the Dayton committee.
Coffee, hot chocolate and donuts will be ready for you.

Yours in Sobriety,

Dean C. Reeder
Secretary




